From: Nick Reimer

To: Eric Nycz; Dan Koski; Greg Minikel

Cc: Amber Noworatzky; Mackenzie Reed; Sonja Birr; Jessica Blahnik
Subject: RE: Sidewalks - PS Last Night

Date: Monday, April 28, 2025 10:11:02 AM

Attachments: imaqge003.png

Please note we do not have any pedestrian accidents for the last 5 years on Paul Rd in any block.
That is as far back as we looked.

Nick Reimer |Chief of Police

City of Manitowoc | Manitowoc Police Department
910 Jay St. | Manitowoc WI 54220

P: (920) 686.6573| F: (920) 686.6588

"We are committed to providing excellent police service and an unrelenting pursuit of justice, while maintaining
order and securing a safe environment for everyone."

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents, including
attachments, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information.
These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C.
§§ 2510-2521. Tt is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an
employee or agent responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized
interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named
recipient, please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the
contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in any
medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.

From: Eric Nycz <ENycz@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 10:48 AM

To: Nick Reimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org>; Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Greg Minikel
<gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Amber Noworatzky <anoworatzky@manitowoc.org>; Mackenzie Reed
<mreed@manitowocwi.gov>; Sonja Birr <sbirr@manitowoc.org>; Jessica Blahnik
<jblahnik@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Sidewalks - PS Last Night

Hello!

At PS last night, the Committee directed City Staff to review whether requiring sidewalks on the east
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side of Paul Road is “necessary for the public health and safety.” We are to then report to the Board
of Public Works, which will make a determination.

As we have done in the past, please review pedestrian accident data for the area (PD) and any DPI-
related concerns our great engineering department may have. You can simply reply to this email
and we can attach the email to the Board of Public Works Agenda. We plan to put this on the BPW
Agenda 4/30 or thereafter.

Thanks!

Eric Nycz

City Attorney

City of Manitowoc
(920) 686-6990

The preceding email message may be confidential or protected by the attorney-client privilege. It is
not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized persons. If you have received this
message in error, please (i) do not read it, (ii) reply to the sender that you received the message in
error, and (iii) erase or destroy the message. Legal advice contained in the preceding message is
solely for the benefit of the City of Manitowoc client(s) represented by the City in the particular
matter that is the subject of this message, and may not be relied upon by any other party.



